
2010 Covina Christmas Parade Radio Operations

Mark, N7YLA leads the Radio Operators Orientation Meeting on 
November 16, 2010

Roy, KG6RGD, Net Control explains the Net Protocol at the orientation meeting



Steve Horstmann, Christmas Parade Control Chairman addresses the hams



The 2010 Covina Christmas Parade Ham Team

Radio Operators for the 2010 Parade

      

                     Richard                        Roy                      Carolyn                  May
                   KG6TRD                    KG6RGD                   KG6RFJ                KE6QVJ



      

                  Cliff                           Larry                            Jim                           Ron
                KI6TRH                    KE6EOL                      KG6TQT                    KI6GIC

      

                     Cliff                       Donny                       Tom                          Bill
                  KF6RFA                  KF6HZX                     KI6YCC                   KJ6ASW

      

                    Bob                          Wayne                     Frank                        Jim
                 KI6YCB                       KI6YCA                    KI6TQV                  KG6CFM



      

                  Rich                        Mark                        Shane                       Florante
            KG6MXP                   N7YLA                     KC6PSH                      KI6CEW

    

                                  Kent                        Gary                            Jim
                                KD6BOO                KG6RED                    KG6VBM

Pre-Parade team at the Command Post



Net Command Post

KG6TQT’s 36 foot Bounder Motor home was parked next to City Hall



Entrance to East Parking Lot at the Covina City Hall

GERC Sign



Diamond X-30A Dual Band antenna did a good job for us



Roy, KG6RGD Net control and Cliff KF6RFA his Assistant conduct the 
W6C Radio Net

KG6MXP, KG6TRD and KE6QVJ deploy to their radio stations





See you at the Covina Christmas Parade Next Year!


